
Dear [Home Buyer's Name], 

Congratulations on your new home! We are thrilled that you have chosen us to assist you in this 

important milestone. 

We strive to provide the best service possible, and your feedback is invaluable to us. We would 

appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on your home buying 

experience with us. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• How was your experience with our team during the home buying process? 

• What aspects of the service did you find most helpful? 

• Is there anything we could improve upon for future clients? 

• Would you recommend our services to friends and family? 

Your feedback helps us to continue providing exceptional service and support. Please respond by 

[insert date], and feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance as you settle 

into your new home. 

Thank you once again for your trust and confidence! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


